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DON’T FORGET TO CHECK YOUR 
EMAIL FOR DETAILS OF EACH OF OUR 
EVENTS OR CONTACT SARA ON  

membership@coronaplateau.org 
 

NEXT MEETING 
FRIDAY 20TH JANUARY, 10 AM  

Dr Satish Boolel has been invited to 
talk to us about his new book and for 
a book signing.  He will try to bring 
some copies along for us to buy on the 
day but advises that the book is selling 
out fast so if you buy one elsewhere 
(or have one already) he will happily 
sign that for you. 

 
 
 

COFFEE MORNINGS 
FOR OBVIOUS REASONS, THERE WILL BE 
NO COFFEE MORNING IN JANUARY. 

FRIDAY 3RD FEBRUARY, 10AM  
AT FIFI’S HOUSE 

 DONATION RS 100 
 

INTERNATIONAL WOMENS DAY 
MEMBERS LUNCH 
WEDNESDAY 8TH MARCH  
SHANGRILA RESTAURANT, CUREPIPE 

JOIN US IN CELEBRATING THE 
STRENGTH OF WOMEN 

 
  

 

A few words from the Chair… 

by Rosemarie   
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

What a fine way to end the year at our last 
meeting of 2016. Our ladies really came 
laden with goodies from their part of the 
world for us all to sample and enjoy. Thank 
you one and all.  

Thanks to the committee, especially Sara, 
for the organisation and distribution of 
membership cards. It was good to see 
some returning members as well, and we 
hope to see them again soon. 

Here is wishing you all a very joyful 
Christmas and all my Best Wishes for the 
New Year 2017. Have fun. 
 

chair@coronaplateau.org : finance@coronaplateau.org : 
membership@coronaplateau.org : comments@coronaplateau.org  

NEW EMAILS: 

 

 

Dear Members 
Your feedback and comments are valuable to us. 

So please do let us have them on 
comments@coronaplateau.org. or use the 
comments form available at our meetings. 

 

MEMBERSHIP MATTERS … by Sara 

 
Don’t forget to send your contact to 

membership@coronaplateau.org 

Ho. Ho. Ho. What a merry meeting it was! 29 members attended our last meeting for 
2016 – although by the good cheerful spirit that prevailed it felt like there were more. 
To welcome us the venue was set festively, our thanks to the Gymkhana staff. The 
feast table had to be extended due to the great number of yummy delicacies brought 
by our members. The four corners of the world joined in one through mouth-watering 
Xmas cakes, cookies, cupcakes, tapioca bites, gateau arouille …. You name it we had 
it.  Many took ‘doggy’ containers against a small donation.  
 
Mother Xmas distributed the long-awaited membership card with newly allocated 
numbers. Thank you for being so patient ladies. You are now officially a Corona 
Worldwide citizen. 
 
Belly full & sherry merry, we all let rip to Xmas carols.  Oh! what fun it was to see lots 
and lots of smiles and lots and lots of relaxed and merry ladies!   
 
We wish to thank the Gymkhana club management  for being so accommodating to us 
for the whole year, the staff for trying their best to understand our needs and cater 
accordingly.  Most of all a big thank you to all our ladies for their support throughout 
the year!  Rendez vous on Friday 20th January for our first meeting of 2017! 
 

Merry Xmas and a very Happy New Year!! 

Sherry on the go.  Food a gogo. 
Ladies dressed to glow. 

Ready to party Ho! 
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YOUR 2016 COMMITTEE NAME TELEPHONE EMAIL 

CHAIR Rosemarie Domaingue 57215286 rosemariedomaingue77@gmail.com  

TREASURER Ruth Gray 52533250 ruthjgray27@gmail.com  

COMMUNICATIONS  Jane Delorie 54216214 janedelorie@gmail.com    

EVENTS (Outings/Potluck) Fifi Bhayro 5748 7911 fifibhayro@yahoo.co.uk 

EVENTS (Coffee mornings) Binita Gujadhur 5421 6775 binitagujadhur@hotmail.co.uk 

IN-HOUSE FUND RAISING Patricia Mohamed 696 9598 (send emails via Fifi) 

MEMBERSHIP RELATIONS Sara Grihault 57654463 saragrihault13@myt.mu   

 

Birthday Wishes 

NOTICES 

WHAT’S ON 
 We need your help to keep up to date on events so that we 

can circulate the information.  Please email Jane or Sara 
with information.  

Check out www.operamauritius.com  for 
details of classical music performances in 

Mauritius. 
 

MEMBER CONTRIBUTIONS 

Don’t forget to give us your favourite RECIPES 
or TRIED & TESTED recommendations for the 

website. If you have a shop, service provider or 
other supplier whom you can recommend to 

other members, please send us this 
information. 

Check our website www.coronaplateau.org to 
see what other members have recommended. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
to Solonge Gale and Neelam Singh who both 

celebrate their birthday in January 

EVENTS 

  

     

          

 

 

Our international treats day exceeded all our expectations with an amazing range of foods.  
The committee would like to take this opportunity to thank members for their participation 
in this and other events we have tried to introduce this year. 

 

  

 

 

 

Please remember to bring items for our 

DONATION BOX.  In addition to packaged 

foods for Esperance 2000 lunches, we are 
happy to accept donations of clothing, toys 
and household items which will be passed on 
to SOS Femmes and Autisme Maurice as 
appropriate.  If you would like to add a charity 
to our list please contact Rosemarie. 

 

THIS MONTH’S RAFFLE 
WITH DONATIONS AND 
DVDS RAISED RS 2275. 

There was no cake 
raffle but some prizes 
left over from our Gala 
dinner were raffled to 
the joy of the winners 
…. of course.   

In addition Solange 
Gail kindly donated a 
“Christmas lantern” as 
an extra raffle prize. 
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